
Town of Sweden 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

April 9, 2013 
 

Attendance:  Lori Bennett, Kristin Venza, C. Wayne Miller, DJ Curtis, Alberta Ridlon, John Clifford, Eric 
Gulbrandson. 
 
Lori called for the Pledge of Allegiance at 6 pm and then called the meeting to order. 
 
Lori made a motion to accept the minutes of March 26, 2013 as written.  This was 2

nd
 by Wayne, voted 

and passed. 
 
Officers and committee reports: 
ACO- Jacqueline Frye brought in her report - on file. 
CEO – Eric Gulbrandson  
Planning Board 
Town of Sweden 
147 Bridgton Road                                                               Date: March 31, 2013 
Sweden, ME  04040 

CODE ENFORCEMENT ACTIVITY 
 
1.  BUILDING  PERMITS  ISSUED: 
  Jeff Lyons, 3 Gerry Circle, R8,28-3, 26’x36’ 1.5 story garage  $235.00 
2.  R. V.  PERMITS  ISSUED: 
 NONE 
3.  CERTIFICATES  OF  OCCUPANCY  ISSUED: 
 Lighthouse Realty, Hardscrabble Rd., R2,3-C 
 Pat Larkin. Berry Rd., R7, 16B 
4.  VIOLATION  NOTICES  ISSUED:  
 NONE 
5.  TIMBER HARVEST NOTIFICATIONS: 
 NONE 
6.  OTHER: 

Inspect logging operation on Lee Gray Road, stream crossing removed and water bars    
installed. 

      CODE  ENFORCEMENT  OFFICER 
 

AA – DJ Curtis: 
She passed out copies of the monthly cash report, Road maintenance report, winter road 

maintenance and a detailed fire department report.  She brought  the surplus account to their attention.  
We are in good standing. 
Fire Chief – Colin Meehan 
 The fire extinguishers were inspected at the town office and town hall on Tuesday and he will be 
back on Friday to do the fire house. 
Road Commissioner – John Clifford. 

Road Commissioners Report 

3/27/13 - 4/09/13 

Work done since last report: 

Haskell Hill Rd., Lee Gray Rd., Black Mtn. Rd., Smarts Hill Rd. Wint Rd. and Hapsgood Rd. where grades 
with a power rake.  Pot holes were filled on Webber Pond Rd., Plummer School Rd. and Hardscrabble 
Rd. and a section on Lee Gray Rd. was fixed with fabric and gravel. 



Work to be done in the next month: 

Expenses: 

Steve Bennett Trucking, Inc. - $2,555.00  

Molloy Energy - $11,932.00 - Plow Contract 

Molloy Energy - $1,814.00  

Anticipated Expenses: 

Comments or Issues: 

 Potholes have been filled on Plummer School road, Webber PondRd and Hardscrabble.  Not 
much else can be done at this time.  He is working on getting all estimates in order for work to be done on 
Hardscrabble this summer and possibly a small section of Ledge Hill Rd. 
The selectmen are working on items to bring up at the annual review with the plowing contractor. 
 
Old Business: 
 Wayne is to contact Jason Wentworth about installing the new mailbox. 
Who is responsible for cleaning up the sand that was spilled on Route 93 when Molloy had his accident?  
Wayne informed that the state is responsible for this. 
Communication and Bills: 
 A letter was received from SMRPC (Southern Maine Regional Planning Commission) requesting 
a representative be appointed. 
The selectmen appointed Lori Bennett and this letter was returned as such. 
 
Wayne made a motion to adjourn, 2

nd
 by Kristin, voted and passed at 6:53pm 

 
Respectfully 
 
 
Alberta Ridlon 
 


